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Dear Doctor Penfield: 

Thanks very much indeed for your note 

of the 16th of July and for the trouble you have 

taken in getting me the prospectuses. It now 

seems rather less likely that I will get any time 

off in August since I am going to the Far East 

the latter part of that month. I am going to save 

the material, however, as I hope to use it some 

other year. 

¥Vi th best regards to yourself and Mrs. 

Penfield. 

Doctor W. C. Penfield 
Department of Neurology 
McGill University 
Montreal, Canada 
AG:GER 

Yours sincerely, 


